
 

Subject : Kenwood review request for info FCC ID: ALH415101

Date : Mon, 22 Mar 2010 08:06:00 -0700 
Linked to : Chris Harvey 
From : "Chris Harvey" <charvey@ieee.org> 
To : 'Karen Springer'   <karens@compliancetesting.com> 

  

     

     

 
Karen, I have accessed the new ftp site, and reviewed the Kenwood P1010008 
project for FCC ID: ALH415101.  I have reviewed the FCC PBA request response 
and there is one item that did not seem to get addressed in this application 
submittal: 
 
The FCC has requested in item 4 of their KDB Response 803186, that SAR 
testing should be performed at powers of 120% of rated power unless the 
device is not capable of operating at those powers.  The SAR report 
documents power of 37.2dBm, or 5.25W, for this device rated at 5W.  The RF 
test report page 13 of 43 indicates that the maximum allowed power (rating) 
of 2.1033(c)(7) is 6W. Please address this concern of the FCC's in this 
application. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.  Please provide a 
response to the above issue so this review can be continued. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Chris Harvey  
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Karen Springer [mailto:karens@compliancetesting.com]  
Sent: Friday, March 19, 2010 2:10 PM 
To: Chris Harvey 
Subject: FTP site info 
 
Chris, 
 
The FTP site is now back up. 
The only difference is that you'll need to go to compliancetestingllc. 
 
Let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you and have a great weekend! 
 
Karen Springer 
Office Administrator 
 
Compliance Testing LLC 
dba Flom Test Labs 
Phone: 480 926-3100 
Email: karens@ComplianceTesting.com 
Web  : www.ComplianceTesting.com 


